Calgary Planning Commission Member Comments



For CPC2022-1026/LOC2022-0137 heard at Calgary Planning Commission Meeting 2022 October 20



Member	Reasons for Decision or Comments
Commissioner Tiedmann	• These types of very basic redesignations to R-CG on corner lots place very minor, thoughtful density increases in smart locations. Approval of these types of applications are the bare minimum we need to be doing to help the city move towards our 50/50 growth targets. I am very happy to support applications such as these as they represent good land use planning and support our MDP targets. The applicant has also been very responsive by changing from an initial R-CG to an R-CGex land use which helped to alleviate the CA's concerns around additional suite development.